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SJM fully supports the gaming law amendment bill    
 

(Macau, 15 January 2022)  SJM Resorts, S.A. (“SJM”) welcomes and fully supports 

the proposed amendments to the gaming law (Law 16/2001) announced by the Macau 

SAR Government on 14 January.  The gaming bill, which was sent to the Legislative 

Assembly for debate and voting, reflects the Government has taken into account the 

views collected from the industry and various sectors during the public consultation.  

The bill has improved the relevant contents of the existing gaming law with details on 

the proposed amendments and clear guidelines for the benefit of a sustainable and 

healthy development of Macau’s gaming industry.  

 

SJM is getting prepared for the new tendering while awaiting the announcement of 

more details from the Government.  As always, SJM fully supports and coordinates 

with the Government in safeguarding the security of the Nation and Macau SAR, and 

in promoting the prosperity and stability of the city, further advancing the cause of “One 

Country, Two Systems” in Macau.  

 

 

 

 


